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All grades united in one common object 

11 October 2010 

To:  General Secretary 

Dear Bob,  

Health & Safety Representative - Eamonn Lynch 
 

The Bakerloo Branch agreed the following resolution: 
 
“The Bakerloo Branch notes that Elephant & Castle health & safety representative Eamonn Lynch is 
facing a CDI on October 12th 2010.  
   
This Branch agrees that if Bro Lynch is sacked or downgraded then this will be an attempt to victimise 

an effective RMT representative. 
 
This Branch demands that if this occurs the GGC will serve notice on London Underground  on 
Wednesday 13th October that we will ballot our train driver members at Elephant & Castle and Queens 
Park depots.  Further that we will ballot our rostered and group reserve station staff at both locations. 
 
Furthermore the Bakerloo Branch calls on the GGC to agree and make immediate arrangements that 
an interim relief tribunal is to be lodged as soon as possible.” 
 
Can you put this matter in front of the General Grades Committee as a matter of urgency.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Brian Munro                                  
SECRETARY              

     

 

  

 



          


